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Mayor Johnson:  

 

The Employee Recognition Committee has selected Thomas Arthur as the March 2025 

Employee of the Month for Augusta, Georgia.   

 

Thomas Arthur has been serving the property owners of Augusta Richmond County for 9 years as a 

member of the Tax Assessor's office, where he currently serves as a Residential Appraisal 

Supervisor. We are proud to recognize Thomas as Employee of the Month, and for his outstanding 

contributions to our office's recent achievements. Thomas has been instrumental in the successful 

implementation and ongoing maintenance of our Market Modeling software, a critical tool that 

ensures accurate and compliant residential property valuations in line with Department of Revenue 

standards. 

 

His dedication is evident in the extensive time he has spent analyzing sales data and supporting our 

annual sales ratio studies. Beyond technical expertise, Thomas has gone above and beyond to assist 

both colleagues and property owners by clearly explaining valuation procedures and developing a 

comprehensive handout to address common questions and concerns. 

Thomas also created innovative tools that have streamlined the valuation appeal process, greatly 

enhancing operational efficiency for both supervisors and appraisers. His commitment to 

developing greater uniformity of value across residential neighborhoods, coupled with his constant 

drive to optimize workflows, exemplifies the kind of initiative and excellence we deeply value. 

Thank you, Thomas, for your continued dedication and impact—you are truly making a difference. 

 

Based on this nomination and Thomas’ outstanding service, The Employee Recognition 
Committee would appreciate you joining us in recognizing him as the March 2025 Employee of 
the Month. 
 

Thank you, 

 

The Employee Recognition Committee  
 

   


